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12™ A visit to Scott Efron at Marston Pond to confirm the recent permit was in
place and to confirm progress with Terridyn and needed topography mapping.
Was informed of a scheduled meeting with DEP & Terridyn later in the week.

14™ Phone call request to inspect and add info pertaining to rough-in
plumbing at Darlene Jones add-on residence, 440 Pequawket Trail. The rough-in
4” drain was completed about 14 years ago for this “future plan” to build. The
addition of venting is needed.

15" Attended a meeting, as an observer, between Scott Efron of Nature’s
Wilderness Campground, Jeff Amos of Terridyn, and Jeff Kalinich with DEP,
Southern Maine Regional Office, Portland. Efron had requested Jeff Kalinich to
inspect the Marston Pond area, currently being drained, and advise of
procedure required to dredge and create a “beach area” along with anticipated
landscaping. Jeff Amos, Terridyn had prepared layout plans to assist in
projected work.

Jeff Kalinich of DEP advised that no work to be done and an application for a
review be submitted to DEP thru Allison Sirois, Supervisor at DEP, concerning
the pond, the landscaping, and potential violations reflected thru previous land
work performed. Jeff Amos indicated that drafted plans were close to
completion and he would initiate an application with DEP. Kalinich indicated
that his role was to advise and inspect site work, but a separate board would
process the application. No anticipated outcome of the application was
volunteered nor was a time line indicated. The meeting was terminated.

The draining of the Marston Pond reflected the approximate course of the
original stream and that the majority of water depth in the pond was about 2-3
feet that is now flat, barren ground. Because Marston Pond has a water inlet as
well as an outlet, it is considered to be a stream with a high water level
perimeter. The man made dam regulates the water level to be achieved,
otherwise it’s just a stream.

16™ Two inspections: Wayne Roma, at 28 Shiloh Place with an existing deck
becoming screened in. Hunting camp at 215 Senator Black Rd. by David Boutot.

Wes.



